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Comments: I am currently the owner of several properties on Wolf Creek River Rd. After my grandmother passed

away I collected all her parcels to keep them in the family and re-assemble the magical place I visited as a child. I

now represent over 200 acres between Wolf Creek River Rd, and Kensee Hollow. I do not see a significant

difference between the original proposed action, and alternative 1 for this area. It borders land I own, and in

some instances, I wonder if it crosses over the border onto my property.

 

 

 

What assurances do we have that the private property will not be disturbed or trespassed upon? What recourse

do we have if these infractions should occur?

 

 

 

I am the 5th generation of my family to own that land, and I had to purchase it back to keep it in the family with

the sole purpose of preserving it. I do not want to see my land or anyone else's land destroyed as a result of this

project. It is an honor to be a steward of that land and I wish for it to stay the way that it is. I would vote for

alternative 2. I will selectively maintain it.


